American-Canadian Genealogical Society
Electronic Correspondence and Vote of the Board of Directors
June 17 through June 19, 2003

On Tuesday, June 17, 2004, at 11:33AM, through BOARD@ACGS.ORG, President Marcel
Jussaume wrote:

“I wanted to get a couple of questions out on the sign.

1. Do we want to ask that the installation be held off until the beginning of
September? So that it is brand new and installed just before the conference?

2. Do we go ahead and have the sign put at a 45 degree angle to the corner of
Elm and Baker? So that it is visible both heading south on Elm and West on
Baker or just perpendicular to Elm St.?

Please reply to the board@acgs.org “

Response was as follows:

Question #1  Question #2

Lucie LeBlanc-Consentino NO YES 6/17/03, 11:37AM
Amber Beland NO YES 6/17/03, 1:31 PM
Julie Smith NO YES 6/17/03, 3:08 PM
Larry Autotte NO NO 6/17/03, 4:11 PM
Diane Thibault NO YES 6/17/03, 4:44 PM
Bob Paquette NO NO 6/17/03, 5:40 PM
Norma Boyce NO YES 6/17/03, 6:01 PM
Paul Lambert NO No Preference  6/18/03, 4:40 PM
Marcel Jussaume No Preference YES 6/18/03, 4:42 PM
Muriel Normand NO No Preference  6/19/03, 6:17 PM

No response received:
Constance Hebert
Connie Hamel

Marcel’s communication and each Board member’s response, as summarized above, will
become part of the records of the Recording Secretary of behalf of the ACGS.

Respectfully submitted,
Norma Boyce # 7655

Recording Secretary
American-Canadian Genealogical Society
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Herb and Norma Bozce

" From: <marcelj@attbi.com>
To: <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 11:33 AM

Subject: ACGS Sign
I wanted to get a couple of questions out on the Sign.

1) Do we want to ask that the installation be held off until the beginning of
September? So that is it brand new and installed just before the conference?

2) Do we go ahead and have the sign put at a 45 degree angle to the corner of
Elm and Baker. So that it is visible both heading south on Elm and West on
Baker or just perpendicular to Elm St?

please reply to the board@acgs.org

Thanks,
Marcel

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boxce
.
rrom: "Lucie LeBlanc Consentino" <LucieLeBlancConsentino@acgs.org>
To: "ACGS BOARD MAIL LIST" <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 11:37 AM

Subject: RE: ACGS Sign

Hi Marcel - I would suggest that we have have the sign installed ASAP
that they have time to do it. We might be taking a chance if we say

September and they get a bigger job and put us on hold. What do you
think?

At the meeting we did agree to put the sign at a 45 degree angle ;0)
Lucie

Lucie LeBlanc Consentino

Acadian & French Canadian Ancestral Home
www.acadian-home.org

Am-Can Gen Soc www.acgs.org

CMA 2004 - www.cma2004.com

Grand-Pré - http://www.grand-pre.com/
www.umoncton.ca/etudeacadiennes/centre/cea.html

<

-----Original Message-----

From: marcelj@attbi.com [mailto:marcelj@attbi.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 11:33 AM

To: board@acgs.org

Subject: ACGS Sign

I wanted to get a couple of questions out on the Sign.

1) Do we want to ask that the installation be held off until the
beginning of

September? So that is it brand new and installed just before the
conference?

2) Do we go ahead and have the sign put at a 45 degree angle to the
corner of

Elm and Baker. So that it is visible both heading south on Elm and West
on

Baker or just perpendicular to Elm St?

please reply to the board@acgs.org

P™nks,
Iviarcel

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boxce

-
From: "Lucie LeBlanc Consentino" <LucieMC@attbi.com>
To: "ACGS BOARD MAIL LIST" <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 6:19 PM

Subject: SIGN

Since everybody is voting on the angle of the new sign, I want to go on record of voting for it to be positioned
diagonally.

Thank you.
Lucie

Lucie LeBlanc Consentino

Acadian & French Canadian Ancestral Home
www.acadian-home.org

Am-Can Gen Soc www.acgs.org

CMA 2004 - www.cma2004.com

Grand-Pré - http://www.grand-pre.com/
www.umoncton.ca/etudeacadiennes/centre/cea.html

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boxce

From: <ElectraRos@aol.com>
To: <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 1:31 PM
Subject: Re: ACGS Sign

Hello all,

| like the idea of the sign being at the 45 degree angle - seems that this would make it easier to see from all the busy roads -
as for the time - | think as long as it is up before the conference that should work - | don't think that it needs to be just before

the conference - whatever works to get it there before September.

Amber

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boxce

<rocksmithj@aol.com>

: <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 3:08 PM
Subject:  sign

Hi,

I really don't care when it is installed; however, | do like the angle idea. Wouldn't a sign be for everyone and summer people
do travel and do genealogy, so wouldn't it be useful now as well? That is just a thought, but the angle is a definite.

Julie

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boyce

From: <Sonoflouis@aol.com>

To: <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 4:11 PM

Subject: New ACGS sign
Hi Marcel,
1. Go ahead with sign ASAP, what's a few more weeks one way or the other!

2. I think the sign should facing Elm St., completely parallel to the
street, due to its size it would be essentially readable North/South and East/West.

Larry

6/17/03
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/ﬂerb and Norma Boyce

From: "Diane Thibault" <dithibault@yahoo.com>
To: <board@acgs.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 4:44 PM

Subject: Re: ACGS Sign
1) Have the sign installed ASAP - we are only 12 weeks away from the fall conference now

2) RE: Angle - if the 45 degree angle gives it readablity from Elm as well as coming in from Baker (across the street
from us), then that would be ideal.

Diane
marcelj@attbi.com wrote:
I wanted to get a couple of questions out on the Sign.

1) Do we want to ask that the installation be held off until the beginning of
September? So that is it brand new and installed just before the conference?

2) Do we go ahead and have the sign put at a 45 degree angle to the corner of
Elm and Baker. So that it is visible both heading south on Elm and West on
Baker or just perpendicular to Elm St?

ease reply to the board@acgs.org

Thanks,
Marcel

Do you Yahoo!?
SBC Yahoo! DSL - Now only $29.95 per month!

6/17/03
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Herb and Norma Boyce

From: “Bob Paquette” <bobpaquette@attbi.com>

To: "ACGS Board" <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 5:40 PM
Subject:  Sign

Hello all,

Regarding the sign:

1. |1 think the sooner we get the sign installed the better. As Julie stated it is vacation season and many people are out and
about; so the more exposure we can get will be a definite plus. Earlier installation will also allow us to think about placement of
a banner for our 30th and how we will go about accomplishing that.

2. Asfar as the angle is concerned, | think that 45 degrees would be too sharp an angle and would limit visibility from the
southbound cars on Elm St. | think Larry's idea of the sign being parallel to Elm St. would enable it to be seen quite well from
all directions. | believe the positioning should be as close to the corner as the set backs allow so as to maximize visibility from
oncoming traffic in the Baker St. direction. It would also get the our sign out beyond the ‘No parking here to comer’ sign and
not block visibility due to parked cars.

Just a few of my thoughts,
Bob

6/17/03
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;\erb and Norma Bom

rrom: "Herb and Norma Boyce" <h-n-boyce-sr@attbi.com>
To: <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2003 6:01 PM

Subject:  Sign
| vote that we install the sign as soon as possible.

| also vote that we put the sign at a 45 degree angle so that it can be seen from both Elm and Baker Sts.
Norma Boyce

h-n-boyce-sr@attbi.com

6/17/03



ﬁerb and Norma Boyce
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From: "Marcel Jussaume" <marcelj@attbi.com>
To: "Boyce, Norma" <H-N-BOYCE-SR@attbi.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2003 4:40 PM

Subject: [Fwd: Re: ACGS Sign]

-------- Original Message --------
Subject:Re: ACGS Sign
Date:Tue, 17 Jun 2003 21:20:01 EDT
From:LAMBPAUL@aol.com
To:marcelj@attbi.com

| say go ahead with the sign if we have not had any reply from the other vendors.

As for the angle | have no choice.

Paul

6/18/03
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Herb and Norma Boxce

From: "Marcel Jussaume" <marcelj@attbi.com>
To: “Lucie LeBlanc Consentino" <LucieMC@attbi.com>; "Boyce, Norma" <H-N-BOYCE-SR@attbi.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2003 4:42 PM
Subject: Re: sign and voting

I vote for a 45 degree angle at the corner.
Marcel
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Herb and Norma Boyce

rrom: <MCNYANKEE@aol.com>
To: <marcelj@attbi.com>; <board@acgs.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2003 6:17 PM
Subject: Re: ACGS Sign

Yes, do purchase and mount the sign now and as far as orientation, depending
on the setback it may be seen from Baker St. without any angle. The important
thing is that it be seen from Elm since the bulk of folks searching for us I

think come across the bridge that it be visible from the corner of Queen City

as well

Muriel

6/19/03



